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Robert F. Kennedy

Children's Action Corps

July 3, 2012

Ms. Ellen McGovern

Sr. VP, Marketing Director
Clinton Savings Bank
200 Church St

Clinton, MA 01510

Dear Ms. McGovern:

Thank you for the generous contribution of $100, a Bronze Sponsorship, from Clinton
Savings Bank for the 2012 Swing for Kids Golf Tournament to support the Robert F.
Kennedy Children’s Action Corps’ participation in the Rodman Ride for Kids charity
bike ride on September 29, 2012. Through this event every dollar raised is matched by
10%. All proceeds will directly support our kids.

Your support in this year’s Swing for Kids golf tournament will allow us to provide the
young people in our care with the necessary educational tools for them to succeed, as
well as recreational activities to help build their self-esteem.

Money raised through the tournament will be used to purchase new computers,
educational tools and install adventure education equipment. Items that will help the
boys and girls develop self-belief, build teamwork skills, and most essentially, develop
a sense of trust, which many of our kids lack due to their past trauma histories.

Thank you again for your participation to support the Swing for Kids golf tournament,
and for continuing to make a difference in the lives of the boys and girls at the Robert
F. Kennedy Children’s Action Corps.

Sincerely,
Cecilia Roddy

Vice President of Development & External Affairs

P.S. For your records, no goods and services were given in exchange for this gift of $100. Therefore, 100%,
of this contribution is deductible for tax purposes.
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